
Twin Creeks Elementary School 1st-2nd Grade Chorus 2023-24 
 

Dear Parents: 
I’m excited to be able to offer Chorus as part of our musical offerings at Twin Creeks.  It 
is open to all interested 1st and 2nd  graders.  
  

Our 1st and 2nd grade chorus will meet Wednesdays after school 12:50-1:30 in the Music 
room (Portable 7).  Please be sure to pick up your student on time at 1:30pm at the front 
of the school by the flagpole.  
  

A donation of $25 per child for the full school year of instruction is being requested. 
Donations are voluntary and no child will be excluded from participation in Chorus 
regardless of donation.  
 

If your child is interested in participating, please fill out the bottom portion of this form 
and return to the office. 
 

Any questions, feel free to contact me at: tknight@srvusd.net. 
Terri Knight – Music Teacher 
 

Twin Creeks Elementary School 1st-2nd Grade Chorus 2023-24 
 

 
Child’s name:____________________________________________________________ 
 
Classroom teacher:_________________________________ Grade________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian names(s):__________________________________________________ 
 
Phone number:___________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent e-mail____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I give the above named child permission to participate in the Twin Creeks Chorus for the 
2023-2024 school year. 
 
Parent Signature_____________________________________________ Date:________ 
Best Number to call after school:  _________________________________________ 

Please identify how your child will be getting home after chorus. 

My child will:   be picked up by car in front of the school 

go to Kids Country 

go to Right at School    


